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Natalie Garnett - Notice of Motion for Waste Management Committee meeting November 19,
2012

From: "Barry Rand" <dreeve@northkawartha.on.ca>

To: "Dean Pappas" <dpappas@peterborough.ca>, "Natalie Gamnett " <ngarnett@pe...
Date: 10/4/2012 7:57 AM

Subject: Notice of Motion for Waste Management Committee meeting November 19, 2012
CC: "Keith Riel " <kriel@peterborough.ca>, "Len Vass " <lvass@peterborough.c...

Attachments: WMCAgreement.pdf

Dean Pappas (Chair of WMC), Natalie Garnett (Secretary of WMC}):

| wish to have the following motion put on the agenda for the November 19, 2012 meeting of the Waste
Management Committee. This motion is central to how | believe the Waste Management Committee
should operate, based on the WMC Agreement between the City and County. | have attached the WMC
Agreament.

| have copied the members of the Waste Management Committee to ensure they are aware of this
proposed motion. | am not aware of the procedure for a notice of mation, but perhaps this communication
will serve to meet the requirements of such a procedure.

Motion by W. B. Rand to be presented November 19, 2012 to the Waste Management Committee:

Whereas significant changes to the Bensfort Road Landfill operation have taken place without prior
involvement of the Waste Management Committee,

And, whereas the Agreement between the City and County of Peterborough, signed July 2002, clearly
specifies the responsibilities of the Waste Management Committee,

Therefore, be it resolved that a schedule of meetings be developed for 2013, which permits the Waste
Management Committee to address its responsibilities in a timely fashion - such schedule to include, but
not be limited to, preparation of a draft annual work plan and annual budget, preparation and call for tenders
for necessary services, administration of the Public Liaison Committee, and provision of on-going advice
and recommendations in accordance with the approved Waste Management System Plan,

And further, that Staff provide the Waste Management Committee with a detailed analysis of the 2013
Rensfort Road Landfill budget, which has already been prepared without input from the Committee

Thank you for your atiention to this matter.

Barry Rand

Deputy Warden, County of Peterborough
Deputy Reeve, North Kawartha Township
Home phone: 705-656-1850

E-mail: dreeve@northkawartha.on.ca
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